
604 Bridge Street Update 1/3/24 
 
Lots of work continues at our new building! 
 
Electricians are finishing up their work this week 
Fire retardant has been applied to the ceiling in the sanctuary (special thanks to 
Bob and John) 
Community room is ready to paint 
Floor tiles in the community room have all been removed (thanks to Elen for 
prying up the last most stubborn ones) 
ADA bathroom remodel is progressing – walls are ready for paint 
Air exchangers and furnaces are installed and enclosed. 
Sheet rock hung in storage areas 
Vinyl plank flooring ordered for community room 
40 gently used chairs have been purchased for the sanctuary (thanks to Dave R. 
for finding us such a great deal) 
Sanctuary light fixtures have arrived 
Riser deck framed and in place 
 
Next group volunteer Saturdays are: 
January 6th (priming) and January 13th (painting) 
 
 


